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Information Session of University of 

Portsmouth Representatives  
 

A Senior International Officer, University of Portsmouth UK, 

Ms. Emma Schlesinger & Lecturer, University of Portsmouth UK, 

Dr. Amjad Shah, are going to visit NED University of Engineering 

& Technology on 5th April 2016 instead of 4th April 2016 at 

11:30 hour in NED Auditorium for interaction with Students of 

NED University and Dawood University. 

Dr. Amjad Shah will provide an overview of the various novel 

areas of research in Petroleum & Energy Engineering and                 

Ms. Emma Schlesinger will give some General Information like the 

Admission Process & Advantages of Studying Abroad.  

The Interested students are hereby advised to Registered 

themselves to the Focal Person of the Event Mr. Faizan Ali, 

Department of Petroleum Engineering to attend the above 

Information Session as per schedule. 

 ____________________________________ 
Controller Students’ Affairs 

 

To,  
1. All Chairpersons:  

With the request to kindly display the same on the Departmental  
Notice Board. 

 

Copy forwarded for Information: 
1. PA to VC 
2. All Deans 
3. Registrar 


